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YO U R  D I A R Y  

 

 Wed  27th September 

8:45am Parent Forum 

 Thurs 28th September 

8:45am PTFA Meeting 

 Friday 29th September 

school photographs 

 Saturday 7th October 

SHINE begins 

 Monday 9th October 

Christmas card orders 

returned to school 

office 

 

Newsletter 11th September 2017 

Sports Day - Y 1,2,3,4 and 5 

As promised last term Year 1 to 5 will 

be holding traditional Sports Days 

this week. The children will each take 

part in a couple of races and family 

and friends are warmly invited to 

watch. The main school gates will 

open at 1:15pm. Year 1 and 2 will be 

on Thursday, Year 3 and 4 will be on 

Wednesday and Year 5 will be on  

Friday. Reception  and Year 6 will 

have their Sports Day at the end of  

Term 6. 

This term’s Christian Value is 

thankfulness. We are learning 

the story of Jesus healing the 10 

lepers  (Luke 17: 11-19). 

94% 
School attendance 

Well done to  

5CC who had the 

highest attendance 

last week with 100% 

This term our British value is 

Rule of Law The student    

council will be nominating 

pupils who have demonstrated 

this value over the next few 

weeks. 

Family Picnic for Year R to Year 7 

On Friday you are all invited  to join us for a family picnic on the school 

field from 5-7pm. This will be a perfect opportunity to say hello to our 

new pupils, to catch up with our past students and spend some time 

together. Bring along your own food, drink and picnic blanket. Please 

note that no alcohol will be allowed on site and children must be       

supervised at all times. Subject to weather. 

parents. 

Food Packages 

The academy are able to provide 

food packages for families facing 

hardship. Please see the school 

office if you would like support. 

Parent Coffee Morning  

every Wednesday 8:30-9am 

in the community building 

Flu Vaccine 

This autumn all pupils up to Year 

4 will be offered the nasal  

vaccine in school. Letters will fol-

low in the next few weeks. 
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Newsletter 25th September 2017 

Parent Forum 

On Wednesday 27th September we 

will be holding our first parent forum 

of the school year. It is an informal 

meeting which will take place at 

8:45am in the community building 

over a hot drink and a biscuit. This is 

your  opportunity to ask questions, 

share ideas and meet other parents. 

This coming week we will be discuss-

ing communication between home 

and school. Hope to see you there. 

This term’s Christian Value is 

thankfulness. We are learning 

the story of Jesus healing the 10 

lepers  (Luke 17: 11-19). 

93% 
School attendance 

Well done to  

Sea lions who had 

the highest attend-

ance last week with 

98% 

This term our British value is 

Rule of Law The student    

council will be nominating 

pupils who have demonstrated 

this value over the next few 

weeks. 

Cauliflower Christmas Cards 

We are really excited to tell you that we are  taking part in the           

Cauliflower Christmas Card Project this year. Each child will be           

designing a Christmas card this week. The original artwork will be sent 

home on Friday 29th September along with an order form. If you would 

like your child’s artwork printed onto Christmas cards simply return the 

artwork and order form by Monday 9th October to the front office. All 

proceeds will go towards school funds. 

Food Packages 

The academy are able to provide 

food packages for families facing 

hardship. Please see the school 

office if you would like support. 

PTFA Meeting  

28th September at 8:45am. 

New members very welcome! 

SHINE returns on 7th October 

here at Christ Church. Last few 

remaining spaces for pupils in 

Years 3-6. Application forms are        

available from the school office. 
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Animal Agent Summer Reading Challenge 

30 children from across the school took part in the summer reading challenge at the   

library. All those who brought in their certificate and medal  were awarded an extra     

playtime and ice lolly.  

Head lice 

We have already had a number of confirmed cases of head lice. This is an on going frustration 

for parents and requires every family to work together to keep this nuisance at bay. Please 

check your child’s hair at least once a week. If your child has been affected they will require 

treatment over several weeks. One off treatment is not enough due to the lifecycle of the 

head lice. If a child is suspected of having head lice a text will be sent to the child’s family. If 

they are still not treated then a letter will follow the next week with further guidance. 

You can help prevent the spread of head lice by keeping your child’s hair tied up neatly whilst 

at school. If you require further guidance please talk to your child’s class teacher or Mrs Cook. 

Please note that absence from school due to head lice will not be authorised. 


